
An Equal Opportunity Employer 

The Erie School District does not discriminate in employment, educational programs or activities based 

on race, sex, handicap or because a person is a disabled veteran or veteran of the Vietnam era.  This 

policy of non-discrimination extends to all other legally protected classifications.  Publication of this 

policy is in accordance with state and Federal laws including Title VII of the Civil Rights Act, Title IX of the 

Education Amendments of 1972, Section 504 of The Rehabilitation act of 1973, and the Americans with 

Disabilities Act. 

 

Inquiries may be made by contacting the Erie School District, 148 West 21st Street, Erie PA 16502, (814) 

874-6080 


